
From: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>
To: Sally CauthenSallyCauthen@scsenate.gov

Date: 11/6/2014 4:52:57 PM
Subject: First Steps Meeting Notice - November 10, 1:00 PM, 433 Blatt 

Attachments: NOTICE 2014 11 10.docx

Attached please find a notice for the next meeting of the First Steps Study Committee to be held Monday, November 
10, beginning at 1:00 PM. As discussed in the October 28 meeting, at this meeting the members will hear comments 
from requested entities regarding their respective responsibilities and/or specific questions in support of early
childhood education. (The requested entities to speak at this meeting have been contacted by staff).

Thank you, and please let Pierce or me know if we can be of assistance.

Sally E. Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee
Gressette Building, Room 412
P.O. Box 142, Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6252
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov
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